
YOUR GP SURGERY NEEDS YOU! 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 

We need patients of all ages to join our 
Patient Participation Group (PPG) 

 
For more information, please contact rebecca.drennan1@nhs.net or speak to a 

member of the reception team 

Would you like to be 
heard in your GP 

Surgery? 

Would you like 
to influence the 
development of 

local health 
services? 

Would you like to 
improve the 

communication 
between your practice 

and its patients? 

Are you interested in 
finding out more about 
The Porch Surgery? 

Would you like to 
attend quarterly 
meetings with 

Practice Leaders 
and a GP? 


